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Discussed with Secretary (TW) on 1-9-2010.

F.No.1-836/2004-TW

We may give an interim reply to Sr. Superintendent of
Police, South Andaman District stating that the Administration
has already taken up the matter regarding review of Policy on
Jarawa Tribes of Andaman Islands with the Ministry of Home
Affairs and Ministry of Tribal Affairs and the same to be placed
in the IDA meeting scheduled to be held in September, 2010.
The Regulation of Traffic on Andaman Trunk Road being part of
the Policy on Jarawa Tribe of Andaman Islands will also be
discussed in the IDA meeting. The outcome of the meeting on
the issue may be communicated to Sr. Superintendent of Police.
Accordingly a draft letter is put up for perusal and approval

please.
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